

# Lakeway Newcomers January Newsletter





### **MEMBERSHIP**

It's time to renew your Lakeway Newcomers membership! An email was sent to all members with forms and details. The renewal deadline is December 31 so don't delay.

As a reminder, we request that all members join the Lakeway Activity Center so we can continue to use their facilities at no charge. We are required to maintain 80% membership in LAC to maintain our "free" status.

If you have questions or concerns please contact
Sandy Barbari

newcomers2016@gmail.com

(512) 382-0981

#### **NEW MEMBERS**

Please welcome our new members:

**Amy and Bill Matthews** 

Colleyville, TX

And, our apologies for not recognizing these newcomers in earlier newsletters:

**Sue Pfeffer and Larry Frieden** 

Houston

**Kathy and Matt McCoy** 

Houston

# December Holiday Gala



# January Activities

### **BUNCO**



### **DINING OUT**



Date: Monday, January 15, 2018

**Time:** 6:30 pm, Social, 7:00 pm Game

**Place:** Home of Kathy Ennis

15321 Origins Lane

**RSVP:** Kathy Ennis

kathyenis@gmail.com

Do not park on the street, There is parking at the Amenity Center across the street and to the two cars who arrive first-in my driveway.

Cost is \$5.

**BYOB, Snacks will be provided.** Bunko is an easy-to-learn game during which you develop new friends, enrich older relationships, and share news. Join us for fun and camaraderie.

Dining Out is closed for this cycle.

New groups have been formed for the January-May 2018 cycle. We have diners organized into groups of eight or ten who eat at different restaurants each month. The groups are mixed each cycle. It is a great way to meet new folks.

If you want to be put on the list for the next cycle (June to October, 2018), please contact:

Gary Shoemaker at (512) 263-1286

or gshoemaker@austin.rr.com



December	Lakeway Newcomers Membership Renewal  Due 12/31/17
January	No Social Event this Month
February	Sock Hop





Please Contact Tom Cain if you are interested in playing golf@thomasgcain.com

## **Out to Lunch**

Our next out to lunch will be at Angel's Icehouse on Tuesday, January 9 at 11:30a.m. Weather permitting we are hoping for a lovely casual lunch on the heated patio. Angel's Icehouse is located at 21815 TX-71 in Spicewood, TX.

Please RSVP to <a href="mailto:georgia.jones@gmail.com">georgia.jones@gmail.com</a> no later than January 5 so I can confirm our reservations with the restaurant. This event is open to singles and couples and is a fantastic way to meet people in the Lakeway area. I hope you can join us.

### **Newcomers Website**

For the very latest Newcomers Club news, check the club website.

<u>Lakewaynewcomers.com</u>

Remember the website-protected areas include the membership directory. To access the protected areas, enter the user name and password. If you do not remember this sign on information, please email:

rshulman1@comcast.net



Do you know a member who is seriously ill, hospitalized, injured or has had a death in the family? If so, please call, text or email any of the Care and Concern team listed below so that our club's support can be shared with a card, by our prayers or other form of caring.

Toni Tabb
Call or text: 949 632-0202
Email:

jnttabb@me.com

Ann McCann
Call or text: 432 889-0908
Email:

shopannmccann@sbcglobal.net

Liz Mason

Call or text: 713 419-2465

**Email:** 

masondennis@sbcgblobal.net